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Class Five/Six
                                                                                     
 Friday 5th June 2015.
Project 

Our topic this half term is local studies and we will be looking at lots of maps of the local area. You have already used mapping skills in school by creating a bird’s eye view map of your classroom and navigating around our orienteering course.

For your next homework project we would like you to create a map of your bedroom. Remember that objects will look different from above and can be represented by simple shapes such as squares or rectangles.

If you would like any squared paper or other resources to help you make your map just ask your class teacher.

This homework project will be due in the week beginning 15th June.
Spelling

You have been given a list of ‘ch’ words with a /k/ sound. Please learn them for your spelling test next week.
Reading

Please continue to fill in your Reading Record at least once a week. 
English

Next week in English we will be creating ‘Wanted’ posters for Robin Hood.
Maths and Times Tables
Next week in Maths we will be revisiting 2D shapes.
You all know individually which times tables you need to learn for the week. Please practise them at home ready for your Times Table Challenge or Club Test!
The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. This week’s task needs to be completed by Friday 12th June.
Other Notes

Don’t forget that on Monday it will be Park Grove’s Sponsored Bounce! Get ready to bounce away on one of the bouncy castles and raise lots of money for school ICT equipment!
Tuesday will be the Key Stage 2 topic enrichment day. Class 5 will be working on Cumbria and Class 6 will be looking at Somerset.
___________________________________________________________________________
Well done for a positive start to the half term! Have a great weekend.
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